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J STREET ROAD CLOSURE 
 

PURCELLVILLE, Va. June 24, 2016—  On Friday, June 24, 2016, the Town’s Contractor 
Stuart M. Perry will be paving J Street between Orchard Drive and Nursery Avenue. To conduct 
the pavement repair work, the road will be closed during the hours of 9:00am and 3:00pm. 
Detour signs will be in place during paving operations. The work is only expected to last one 
day. 

Local residents are asked to be aware of work zones, drive with caution, watch for turning or 
stopping vehicles including construction equipment, and to be alert for changes in traffic patterns 
in areas where the paving is being performed. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The Town of Purcellville, Virginia 
Purcellville is an award-winning town of nearly 8,500 residents located in Loudoun County, approximately 40 miles 
west of Washington, DC. It has been honored for its green initiatives, most recently with the prestigious Siemens 
Sustainability Award for Small Communities. The Town has an elected Mayor and six Town Council members. 
Once a stop along the W&OD rail line, Purcellville has maintained its historic old-town feel through the restoration 
and maintenance of its many downtown structures, reflecting the Victorian architecture popular during the early 
1900s. Today, Purcellville is the economic hub of western Loudoun County and a popular weekend destination for 
antiquing, entertainment, farmer’s markets, wineries, breweries, distilleries and restaurants. More info at 
www.purcellvilleva.gov. 
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